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NOTICE RESCHEDULING PREHEARING CONFERENCE 

(Rescheduled for Monday, February 10, 2014, at 3:00 p.m.) 

 

 

Re: Mike and Glenda Beck, Complainants, v. Cristalina, LLC, Respondent 

Docket UW-132268 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On January 28, 2014, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

(Commission) issued a Notice of Prehearing Conference setting a prehearing conference 

in this matter for Tuesday, February 11, 2014, at 1:30 p.m. 

 

On January 30, 2014, counsel for Cristalina, LLC, filed with the Commission a letter 

seeking to reschedule the conference due to a scheduling conflict.  The letter proposed 

moving the conference to Monday, February 10, 2014, at 3:00 p.m. and stated that 

counsel for Mike and Glenda Beck would be available at this time.  The letter also sought 

permission to attend the prehearing conference telephonically.   

 

The request complies with the requirements in WAC 480-07-385 for such requests, and 

will not prejudice the parties or the Commission.  The Commission finds good cause to 

reschedule the prehearing conference as requested and allow for telephonic participation. 

 

THE COMMISSION GIVES NOTICE That the prehearing conference in this 

matter will be now held on Monday, February 10, 2014, beginning at 3:00 p.m., in 

Room 108, First Floor, Richard Hemstad Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive 

S.W., Olympia, Washington.  Parties choosing to participate telephonically should 

call in on the Commission’s Bridge Line at (360) 664-3846. 

 

 

 

ADAM E. TOREM 

Administrative Law Judge 


